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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

Two Burglary Suspects In-Custody                                                           August 7, 2010 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On Sunday August 5th, at approximately 11:20am, Solano County Sheriff’s Deputies 
responded to the report of a burglary in progress on the 5200 block of Clayton Road, in 
Fairfield.   
 
Several deputies from Patrol, as well as a Sheriff’s Warrant Services Team working in 
the area  arrived on scene and detained a female suspect in the attached garage area of the 
residence.  Deputies then located a male suspect hiding in the attic of the home.  Further 
investigation at the scene revealed that the residence had been ransacked and several 
items of property belonging to the victim had been placed in boxes.  Some of the items 
were found in a suspect vehicle which was parked in the victim’s garage.  Other boxes of 
property were found inside of the residence. 
 
Alicia Hanners, a 30-year-old Fairfield resident, and Gloyd Moyer, a 22-year-old Suisun 
resident were booked into the Solano County Jail for Burglary and Conspiracy.  Moyer 
was also charged with a Probation Violation.  All of the property stolen during the 
burglary was returned to the victim.   
 
 
Contact: 
Lieutenant Gary Faulkner 
Public Information Officer 
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